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March 19, 2019 
 
US Customs and Border Protection has done a major update to the reporting 

requirements for Importer Numbers and Changes of Address. 

 

The major change affecting the smooth processing Northern Border shipments 

into the US is a new requirement that, in addition to the Tax ID or Social Security 

number of the Ship To party and the Buyers in the US, Customs is now requiring 


